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I am lodging this submission to the proposed tax’s that the state government want impose on land 

owners who if they sell will have an extra tax placed on them. We currently live in the E&R zone of 

Wianamatta-South Creek Precincts and with the re zoning it makes our land almost worthless in saying 

this if we do have to sell or are acquired how is it fair to impose a new tax and say that we are getting 

a gain from a airport, what is so wrong is to think that this will happen to fund future works at the rate 

payers expense this tax is totally unfair and wrong 


